
 
 
 

20 September 2017 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 

 

Review of work completed by Irene Strategic Projects 
 
 
 
 

We have an existing deck at our home which had been installed by the previous owners 

of the property. After completing some renovations at our home, we realized that the deck 

would require professional sanding rather than the routine maintenance we had completed 

ourselves in the past. I requested a quotation from a number of businesses in the Johannesburg 

area, and the first to respond was Irene Strategic Projects. 

 

I was impressed by the advice they gave us regarding repairs to our deck, identifying 

problems that had arisen as a result of poor installation initially, and wear and tear over the 

years. Their quote was competitive, and they were willing to assist with maintenance of a 

wooden pergola we have installed above the deck as well. 

 

We accepted their quotation, and after payment of a small deposit, they arranged to start 

work on the deck the following week. Their team completed the work in two days, and advised 

me that they would return after about three weeks to do a final assessment of the deck and 

apply a second coat of sealant. They did return to inspect the deck and the second coat of sealant 

was duly applied. 

 

Our deck is now looking as good as new, complete with repairs to the balustrade. The 
team from Irene Strategic Projects was efficient and hardworking, and they were careful to clean 
up after themselves at the end of each day they worked on our property. 

 
I would highly recommend Irene Strategic Projects to anyone requiring repairs or 

maintenance of an existing deck. 
 
 

 

Mandy Rousseau  


